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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest Wifi    Password: brittfree82 
 

Senior Pastor—Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com—641-860-9932 
Worship & Tech Director—Nathan Hawley—brittfreechurch.nathan@gmail.com—970-420-0873 

Youth Director—Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com—605-376-4806 
Office Staff—Cherlyn Johnson, Katrina Peterson—brittfreechurch@gmail.com—843-3861 

Custodian—Tom Kardoes—515-320-3349 

 PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 

 

TODAY  11-15 
  Sunday School—9:00 a.m.  
  Prayer with Ushers & Greeters—9:30  
  Morning Service—10:00 a.m.  
  3 Circle Training—6:30 p.m.    

TUESDAY, 11-17 
  Community Prayer —12:00 Noon  at Earl Hill’s Office 
WEDNESDAY  11-18            
    Youth Group—6:30-8:30 Jr. High thru High School 

THURSDAY  11-19 
  Thanksgiving Drive-Thru Meal—5:00-6:30 p.m.  
SUNDAY  11-22                           
   Common Ground— 8:30 a.m.  
   Sunday School—9:00 a.m. (Christmas Program Practice) 
   Prayer With Ushers & Greeters—9:30 a.m. 
   Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
    3 Circle Training—6:30 p.m.    

REMINDERS 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

 Doug Kneisel       Linda Ringham      Cindy Kumsher     

          Those with COVID           Family of Connie Burgardt              
                                       

 
 
 

Please pray for: 

•A Movement of God’s Spirit across our Nation bringing repentance, revival, reconciliation 

and healing  

•Service Men & Women and Police Officers 

•Missionaries including Ron Glynn—AWANA Missionary 

•Those who are isolated at home, nursing homes and assisted living 

•Our Church Leadership 

•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 

•Nathan & Kelly, Jaden, Luke and Ryan Hawley 

•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  

 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
 

           Weekly Budget:  $8,700                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $23,132.39 

GIVING  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

5 - Week Training Track 
What?    Use the 3 Circles to turn everyday conversations       
     into Gospel conversations 
When?    Sunday evenings @ 6:30 p.m. begins Nov. 8 
Who?        Teens & Adults, Individuals & Life Groups 
Where?     At the Church 

 

AWANA Update—The decision has been made to delay the opening of AWANA 

until after the first of the year. We are excited for when we can get started.  More 
details to come. If you have questions, you can contact Ken and Linda DeWaard or 
Jeff Nielsen. 

THANKSGIVING OUTREACH MEAL— NOVEMBER 19TH 
This year our Thanksgiving Outreach meal will be a Drive-thru.  People in our 
Church Family, Congregate Meals, Food Bank and AWANA Families have been in-
vited.   It is very important that everyone (including our church family) contacts us 
so that we know how many meals to prepare.  You can write your name and the 
number of meals on the back of the Connection Card, or Call/Email the church 
office.   We will not be having people bring potluck dishes as we usually do.  The 
church will be providing the meals. If you would like to help prepare or serve at 
the drive-thru, you can contact Linda DeWaard - 861-860-0913. If you have 
questions, please contact the church office. 

GIVING OPPORTUNITY: ANGEL TREE gift tags will be available at Farmers 

Trust & Savings Bank in Britt on November 16th. The wrapped gifts are due back to 
the bank by December 4th. 
Also, as in years past, the Community Compassionate Concerns committee will be 
sending out Britt Food Center gift certificates in December to struggling families. If 
you feel led to donate, you may give your check to Becky Nielsen or Lori Ostercamp 
or contact them with questions. THANK YOU!  


